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         Newsletter April 2, 2024

 Greetings Archers and Parents,
 
We hope everyone had a  great Easter full of faith, family and friends.    Today, our sophomores and juniors participated in the Pre-
ACT and ACT respectively.  The ACT will not only be used for college applications and scholarships, but is now the official high school
assessment for Arizona.  While in previous years, our sophomores took the PSAT, we’ve moved to the Pre-ACT for additional practice
and aligment to this test.  Next week, our freshman will take the the ACT Aspire and our junior high students will continue their
AASA state testing.  

These assessments are excellent ways for our students and staff to showcase their hard work and progress through the year.  We
ask for your help in ensuring that students are well-rested and eating a healthy breakfast.  Students will be provided some light
snacks to help them along their day.  It is essential that students arrive to school ON-TIME.  Late students may not be allowed to test
and/or makeup their assessment at a later time.  To encourage our best efforts, we will be handing out raffle tickets to ALL students
who are on time each day for testing that will be eligible for a drawing for gift cards and the grand prize of a Nintendo Switch
gaming console.  To help facilitate make-ups and other administrative tasks during this busy season, we kindly ask that early
departures from school be very limited.  Please help us give our Archers the best opportunity to be successful!

Also, please see the attached flyer for our first “Stronger Together” community forum for parents, teens, educators, and caring
community members to discuss and identify challenges we have all seen in our rapidly growing community.  We would love to see
you there.  More information to follow in next week’s newsletter.

Kind regards,
Rachele Reese
Principal
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Save The Date

April 2nd- State testing begins
April 12- Junior/Senior Prom


